
   

We hope this letter finds you and your family in good health! 

Queens Comprehensive Dental is happy to announce that we are officially open for 
essential and all non-essential dental care!  That means we can now see you for 
your routine dental care. 

As always, our priority is to ensure your safety and that of our staff.  We will be 
following all the latest guidelines from the ADA and CDC. 

In addition to the standards of care that we have always provided, we have 
enhanced our cleaning and infection control measures throughout the office and 
installed new highspeed suction to capture 95% of all aerosols.   In addition, we are 
utilizing UV light to disinfect all operatories.  You will also notice our staff will be in 
full (PPE) personal protective equipment. 

Upon arrival of your appointment there is a COVID-19 screening which consists of us 
taking your temperature and asking you a few questions.  We have also implemented 
a rinse of hydrogen peroxide and water as an anti-viral and anti-bacterial mouth 
rinse prior to all dental procedures. 

We are excited to see you again.  Please feel free to reach out to Stella in our office 
at 718-263-7733 or 718-263-0505 with any questions prior to your visit. 

Sincerely, 

Mark Molinsky D.D.S., F.A.G.D. 

Danny Joseph, DDS, Periodontist


